Permanent Commission on the Status of Hartford Women
Meeting Notice

MEETING CANCELATION NOTICE
of the

Permanent Commission on the Status of Hartford Women

Please note: The cancelation of the Permanent Commission on the Status of

Hartford Women Regular Meeting
on Tuesday, May 12, 2020 at 5:30 PM
at the Hartford Public Library, 500 Main Street
Floor 3 Children’s Department Program Classroom

Hartford, CT 06103

due to the COVID-19 Pandemic and at the request of the Commission.




